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This month, the Classics Society went on our annual bus 
trip to the New York Metropolitan Museum of Art on 
November 12th in NYC. Prof. Matthew Gonzales led a 
tour of the Egyptian Collection while Prof. David George 
gave a tour of the Greek, Roman and Etruscan 
Collections. After the tours,  students were free to see 
the rest of the museum on their own.                                                                                   
On November 17th, the Classics Society held our third 
Trivia Night. This night’s theme was classics in pop 
culture. Members showed off their knowledge of movies, 
novels, comics, video games and marketing with classical 
references.                                                                       
The Classics Society will be taking part in several 
community service activities this November. From 
11/14-20 the members are helping with the Hunger & 
Homelessness Awareness food drive. From 11/28-30, we 
are organizing an animal shelter supplies drive.


